
No. 184 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Elferink to Treasurer 
 

Treasury Corporation Management System, Review 
 
 
Minister, page 18 of the Treasury Corp’s Last Annual Report said: 
 

“The Corporation’s registry services were put out to tender in April 
2009. In June 2009 the contract was awarded to Link Market Services 
(Link). A data migration project from the current providers, 
Computershare Investor Services, to Link will take place with a parallel 
run of services occurring in July and August 2009. The new contract 
with Link is effective from 1 September 2009. 
 
A scoping exercise was completed in early 2009 on the Corporation’s 
treasury management system to consider a major upgrade to improve 
system capabilities. The outcome of this exercise is currently being 
reviewed and an upgrade is likely to occur late in 2009.” 

 
1. Can the you advise in detail the outcomes of this Corporation’s 

treasury management system upgrade. 
___________________________ 


